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<Burapha University, Thailand visited UOEH> 
 
On Monday, October 30, four faculty members headed by Associate Professor Pornchai Jullamate, Dean 
of Faculty of Nursing of Burapha University, Thailand visited UOEH. The delegates paid a courtesy 
visit to President Ueta and attended a meeting with our faculty members to discuss possible 
collaborations, and a campus tour followed the meeting. We hope this visit becomes a starting point of 
our collaborations in the near future. 
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